ARROWOOD HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

P. O. Box 1836

MANASSAS, VIRGINIA 20108

Board of Directors Monthly Meeting

February 3, 2005

Buckhall Fire Department

Attendees:  Brenda VanPelt, Krista Miller, Don Markel, Melissa Hawks, Bob O’Connell, Beth Starrs, Kate James, Kurt Rothenberg, Steve Nelson, Karen Nelson, Tony Sorensen, Patty Sorensen

· Meeting called to order at 7:43 p.m.

· Review of last month’s meeting

ARC

· No new ARC applications

· Complaint received regarding trash around home.  HOA will send a letter to the homeowner regarding situation.

Neighborhood Watch

· 1 Hit-In-Run in neighborhood.  Person was caught

· Complaint about people passing school bus while the bus has flashing lights on and stop sign out.

· Complaint about people speeding on Linden Wood, Manassas Forge, and Arrowood.

· Krista Miller will call VDOT to reopen issue of speed bumps in neighborhood

Treasury

Accountants should have statement ready by the end of February.

Sign @ 2nd Entrance

· Person from county has contacted Krista Miller.  They are working the issue and will be back in contact with Krista

Annual Meeting

· Annual Meeting scheduled for April 7th at 7:00 p.m. at Buckhall Fire Department.

· Melissa will send out announcement for Annual Meeting with nomination for Board.  There are four opening up for elections:

Krista Miller

Melissa Hawkes

Don Markel

· These positions are all 3-year terms.

Community Time

· Concerns with Multi family’s in homes in community

· Concerned about people parking perpendicular in courts

· Resident brought application from county (Prince William County Residential Traffic Management Guide) for HOA to sponsor No Boats, Trailers or RV’s allowed to park in driveways or on the street

· Community member would like to know who is responsible for clearing snow from sidewalk in front of Playground/Tennis courts and in front of development on Signal Hill Road

· Concern from community about water coming onto our property from Evergreen Terrace and flooding our park area

· Community member would like to hire a professional management company for ARC issues

· Community members would like for a professional management company to come and speak at the next HOA meeting

Meeting adjourned at 9:01 p.m.

